From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

To: Subject:

your comments in case 2009-00548 - Kentucky Utilities Co. rates

Date: Monday, June 14, 2010 1:57:00 PM

Dear Mr. Thayer:

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Kentucky Utilities Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it considers this matter. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-00548. Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the case file.

Thank you again for your interest.

Andrew Melnykovych

Director of Communications Kentucky Public Service Commission 211 Sower Boulevard Frankfort, KY 40601 502-564-3940 x 208 502 330-5981 (cell)

From: PSC - Public Information Officer **Sent:** Wednesday, June 09, 2010 11:41 PM

To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

Subject: FW: Kentucky Utilities Rate Hike

From: ZACK THAYER

Sent: Wednesday, June 09, 2010 11:40:11 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer **Subject:** Kentucky Utilities Rate Hike

Auto forwarded by a Rule

To Whom it may concern, I'm upset at the fact that you would consider allowing KU to have a rate increase when people are loosing jobs, The Federal Government is spending money like it is going out of style. Everyone is cutting costs to live and here KU wants to charge Customers more. This is just the tip of a very ugly Iceberg coming our way and the PSC is one of the drivers if you allow this increase. Enough is Enough!!! KU needs to cut costs just like the American people do. We can send someone and bill when Taxes and Rate increases so how is it far for Companies to make us pay more when we have to cut back?

Thank you Zack Thayer

RECEIVED

By Kentucky Public Service Commission at 1:58 pm, Jun 14, 2010